
 

  

 

 

Burnaby South Secondary School and 
The BC Provincial School for the Deaf | May 7, 2025 
  

Rebels Newsletter 
AP Exams will begin next week.  For all AP exam participants, please 
arrive 10 minutes before the start time.  If you are using your own laptop, 
please charge up your laptop fully the night before and also bring your 
power bank or power cord to the exam.  Also make sure you bring your 
school ID or government issued photo ID.  If you are late, the exam will 
start without you.  All exam participants must stay to the end of the exam. 

Date Start Time Exam Title Location 
Wednesday, May 7, 2025 12:15 PM Computer Science A Library 
Thursday, May 8, 2025 8:00 AM Statistics Library 
Friday, May 9, 2025 12:15 PM Chinese Library and B119 
Friday, May 9, 2025 12:15 PM Macroeconomics Multipurpose Room 
Monday, May 12, 2025 7:45 AM Calculus AB & BC Library 
Monday, May 12, 2025 12:15 PM Seminar Library 
Monday, May 12, 2025 12:15 PM Music Theory Multipurpose Room 
Tuesday May 13, 2025 8:00 AM Pre-Calculus Library 
Tuesday, May 13, 2025 8:00 AM French  Main Office 
Tuesday, May 13, 2025 12:15 PM Physics 2 Library 
Thursday, May 15, 2025 12:15 PM Computer Science 

Principles 
Library 

Friday, May 16, 2025 8:00 AM Physics 1 Library 
Friday, May 16, 2025 12:15 PM Psychology Library 
    
    

 



  

 

Grad Rehearsal will be held on Monday, May 12th in 
Period 3 & 4 in the North Gym.  All Grads need to 
attend. 

Grad Gowns will be distributed on Monday, May 12th, in 
the North Gym, immediately after the rehearsal. 

In addition to the Grad Gown, Cap, and Stole, Grads will 
also receive an envelope, which will include 2 
complimentary tickets and any additional tickets that 
you have purchased through School Cash  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

BC Secondary Math Competition 

Six of South’s finest competed 
in the BC Secondary Math 
Competition at Capilano 
University on Friday, May 2nd, 
and had a really strong showing.  
Jonathan Chen took First Place 
in the Senior Division, and 

Richter Sung took Second Place in the Junior division!  
Our team members were Jonathan Chen, Kevin Thomas, 
Leeyo Xu, Richter Sung, Jayden Gao, and Tyler Xiang. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Year-End Dance Recital 2025 will take place on Monday, 
May 26, 2025 at 7:00 pm, MJF Theatre.  Theatre lobby 
opens at 6:00 pm for 50/50 tickets (cash only).  Theatre 
seating opens at 6:30 pm. 
 
For tickets, please click on this link  
https://cur8.com/40549/project/131917  
 
Online ticket sales close 3 hours before showtime. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Monday, May 12th – Grad School Leaving Ceremony 
Rehearsal – PM 

Thursday, May 15th – Rebelfest, 3:00 – 5:00pm 

Friday, May 16th – Pro D Day, School Closed 

Monday, May 19th – Victoria Day – School Closed 

Tuesday, May 20th – School Leaving Ceremony, 6:30 pm, 
SFU 

Monday, May 26th, Dance Recital, MJF 

Wednesday, June 4th, Music Night, MJF 

 

 

“ Live as if you were to die tomorrow.  Learn as if you were to live forever.”  Mahatma Gandhi 

 
Website:https://south.burnabyschools.ca/ 

 
Contact: 

 
Email: 

 604-296-6880 South.info@burnabyschools.ca 
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